The Ocean Management Task Force has received the following form letter from a number of individuals. The text of this letter is below, followed by a list of senders; this list will be updated regularly.

Dear Madam or Sir:

I agree with the following:

- The Alliance supports the establishment of the Ocean Resource Management Act and specifically supports recommendations 1,4,6,7 and 9 (providing commercial fishing concerns are addressed).
- In particular, the Alliance is concerned about the Cape Wind proposal that is currently under review by the Army Corps of Engineers for an extensive wind energy facility on 24 square miles of public land in Nantucket Sound.
- It is important that the decisions regarding offshore development in Massachusetts be made to protect and optimize public interest. Under the current federal management of Nantucket Sound waters, the future of the Nantucket Sound area and Massachusetts residents' and taxpayers' interests are being compromised.
- It is imperative that the Task Force bring forward an additional recommendations in which the state clearly asserts its interest and authority over Nantucket Sound.
- The Alliance calls upon Governor Romney and the Ocean Management Task Force to request that the Army Corps of Engineers suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until they have put an Ocean Resource Management Act into effect.

Anne Hart, Worcester Karim Basta Keith Bernard Molly Herod, Member Alliance to Protect Nantucket Sound, Richardson, TX Todd Adelman, Newton Emily George, Richardson Bill Varga, Cotuit J. Bruce Gabriel, Marlborough Tangley DeLaney, Hyannis Port Brian J. Hawkesworth, Secretary, Dennis Waterways Commission, Dennis Jackie Connor Peter and Patricia Ward Richard Brand, Hyannis Port Judith Brand, Hyannis Port Dan and Maria Gallagher, West Simsbury, CT Sally J. Curley, South Yarmouth